
• Nov. 3– Remote for all Children

• Nov. 5 & 6 - School Closed

• Nov. 11 – Parent Lunch and Learn 

1pm-2pm

• Nov. 26 & 27 –School Closed

What’s Happening 

This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 

Ms. Kim

November 2020 News

October all Preschoolers continued their Study Investigations!  

The in person Preschool classes have started their investigations about Trees 

(3yr olds) and they are learning why trees are important, who lives in trees 

and what comes from trees!  Simple Machines (4 yr olds). They are learning 

about levers and pulleys and where we find them in our environment and 

what we do with them.

The virtual Preschool classes are beginning their investigations (3 yr olds) 

about Balls and (4 yr old)  Signs.  They are learning to compare and contrast 

with different size balls.  The 4 yr old class is learning about the importance 

of signs and where we find them in our life. 

They are all learning some new vocabulary words like circumference, harmful 

vs. helpful and directional words (up, over, under, through).  They learned 

rhyming through the use of nursery rhymes. 

In person families please remember to practice waiting 

and turn taking at home.  It is extremely important for 

the children to wear their masks while they are at school.  

Continue to have conversations with them about keeping 

their masks on while in school.

Virtual families remember that in order for your child’s 

teacher to get accurate data and individualize learning 

the children should be answering the questions asked..  

So although it may be hard, refrain from answering for 

your children or giving them the correct answer. **Please 

remember that school time should be done in a quiet 

space at your home! **


